
 

NEWS RELEASE         

CITY OF MANSFIELD     Tim Theaker, Mayor   

  
______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

For Immediate Release 

 

Date:  January 23rd, 2019     Contact:  Parks Office  
          419-522-9801 

 

 

Subject:   Emergency Closure of Ocie Hill  

Mayor Tim Theaker and the City of Mansfield Parks and Recreation Department are sorry to 

announce that the Ocie Hill Neighborhood Center will be temporarily closed due to a water line 

break.  The building will remained closed until this problem can be resolved.    

 

Any questions can be directed to The City of Mansfield Parks Department at 419.522.9801. 
 
 


